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May I herewith inform you that it is our intention to | 

publish your article replying to Dr. Twerski’s "Open Letter” | 

in the form that you submitted it, with no changes. You } 

understand, of course, that Professor Twerski reserves the 

right to respond to your article in the same issue. 

Our mutual good friend, Rabbi Yehuda Parnes, indeed does 

serve us well. It would be inaccurate, however, to say that 

he transmitted our "invitation" to publish your reply. It 

would be more accurate to simply say that we agree to 

publish it. 

Cordially yours, 

Rabbi Nisson Wolpin 

Editor 
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